
 
HB 4145 is grossly unconstitutional and is written to where it can be abused to target the not guilty. The bill could be 
used by disgruntled family or friends at any point in your life, even family you may not know, to retaliate unlawfully. 
 
Vote no on HB4145 
 
Amy Haptonstall 
Ashland OR 
 


